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1 November 2021

Dear Parents

Science workshop: Black Holes

Year 5  have planned an exciting workshop about Black Holes to introduce our science topic on space.

The purpose of the workshop will be to explore the tricky concept of black holes by discovering what

they are through using the right terminology and through engaging practical investigation.  The

children will learn the physics, forces and formation of black holes and will get the opportunity to

build their own black hole model to take home too.

All classes will attend the school based workshop on 8 November. The cost of this workshop is £4.50 which

will cover the visiting scientist and all the materials that the children will be using over the course of the

day.

Kind regards

Suze Wynne

Year 5 Achievement Leader and Assistant Head


